
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/093/2023- 24                          Date: 18th December 2023

Dear Members,

We have been informed by the Department of Commerce, Ministry of Commerce, and Industry

that India-UAE, Comprehensive Economic Partnership Agreement (CEPA) was signed by both

Countries in February 2022. Thereafter,  first meeting of Joint Committee established under

India-UAE CEPA was held on 11-12  June 2023  in New Delhi to review the implementation of

India-UAE CEPA.

During the Joint Committee meeting, both sides agreed to operationalize all the established

Sub-Committees, i.e., Trade in Goods, Rules of Origin, Customs Procedure and Trade Facilitation,

Sanitary and Phytosanitary Measures Standards, Technical Regulations, and Conformity

Assessment Procedures. The first meeting of the Sub-Committee on Trade in Goods has been

scheduled to be held on 8 and 9 January 2024 in Dubai in persons. 

In this context, we request you to kindly share with us any issues/ concerns/ suggestions related

with the Trade in Goods or any other area of concern.

The issues may be sent to us by the EOD today i.e. 18
 
December 2023 at ashish@iopepc.org

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

Dy. Chief Executive Officer

Indian Oilseeds and Produce Export Promotion Council

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan

Nariman Point, Mumbai – 400021
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